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UNICEF Appeal 

A big thank you to everybody who 

contributed to the UNICEF            

fundraising appeal last week. We 

raised £198  which will go towards 

supporting the children  in Palestine . 

Pupil Reports.  

This year we are sending out your 

child’s school report by e-mail. We 

will be using the e-mail address you 

supplied  us with for ordering school 

meals. If there has been any change 

it is essential that you let the office 

know as soon as possible.  

The reports will go out from Monday 

5th July over 3 days and this will   

happen class by class. Therefore, if 

you have children in different classes 

you may well receive them on     

different days. Please do not call the 

office to find out when you will        

receive it.  

Thank you! 

Numbers Day  

All of the children across the school 

took part in Number Day , fundraising 

for NSPCC. We  raised £103.68. 

Parent Questionnaire. 

Please remember to complete your parent questionnaires which  will be sent 

out in the next week. Your feedback is really important to us in order for us to 

work together to continue to improve our school.   

All returns will be entered into a prize draw!!! 



Lunch Ordering 

Please can I remind all parents to 

make sure that they order school 

meals at least two days in  advance.  

This must be done using the online 

app.  

 Thank you! 

End of Term Reminder 

Wednesday 21st July is a Teacher 

training Day. The school will close 

for children on Tuesday 20th  July. 

Sports Day! 

This year Sports Day will be a little 

different as we are still following 

social distancing rules and the chil-

dren will need to remain in their 

class   bubbles. Therefore Sports 

Day will take place over the period 

of a week during the week com-

mencing 5th    July. As usual, all 

children will be    taking part in the 

activities on Sports Day so they may 

come to school wearing their PE kit 

and trainers.  

Y5 &Y6—Monday 

Y4 & y3—Tuesday 

Reception—Wednesday 

Y1 & Y2—Thursday 

Unfortunately  we will not be able 

to have parent  spectators due to 

Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Unfortunately, due to  social             

distancing guidance  we are unable to 

give a live performance of our Year 6 

Leavers Assembly. However, as always, 

the children have worked very hard on 

this and they will be producing a video 

of their performance which you will be 

able to view on the school  website. 

More details to follow.  


